
High Gabriel Water Supply Corporation 

Regular Monthly Meeting Minutes 

Monday, July 9, 2012 

Leander VWF Meeting Hall, Leander, TX 

 

Attendance: Denny Springer, Lyndon White, Sue Couchman, Chuck Cutrer 

HGWSC System Manager: Terry Tuttle 

Board Members Absent: Dan Brent, Liesl Gerulis, Mike Simpson 

 

7:05pm Monthly High Gabriel WSC meeting called to order. 

 

Approval of June meeting minutes to be postponed until the August monthly WSC meeting due to board 

member absence.  

 

7:10pm Water System Status Report presented by Terry Tuttle.  

� May 2012 Water Sales: $8878.86 

� June 2012 Water Sales: $12105.39 

� May 2012 Total Billed: $11392.74 

� Total Collected: $9218.99  

 

� Letter from TCEQ indicated that the water quality sample is missing for the month of April. 

This is a record keeping error stemming from the city of Round Rock. A second TCEQ letter 

indicates that we are also available as an water interconnect and require additional water 

samples to be submitted. This is also in error and will be addressed by Terry.  

� System water usage is operating at a normal level (144 gpm). It was noted that there may be 

a possible hole in the pipe under #3 well. The depth is unknown, but the leak indicator is 

turning backward indicating a possible leak. 

� $740 and $150 billing to address leaks. 

 

7:18pm Denny makes a motion to reimburse Terry Tuttle in the amount of $740 for repairing the 

booster pump and leaking meter. Second from Sue. The motion passes 4-0-0 

 

7:24pm Treasurers Report read without comment. 

 

There were no additional issues raised by the membership present or the Board. 

 

7:26pm -- Denny made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Motion seconded by Chuck.  

The motion passes 4-0-0. 

  


